
ADVERTISEMENT 

File No.MBDA/MBMA-04/2013/Vol-IX/2614 

Dated Shillong, the 15th January 2025 

The Meghalaya Basin Management Agency (MBMA) invites applications from 

experienced professionals for the position of Procurement Specialist to be engaged on 

contractual basis. This role offers an exciting opportunity to contribute to sustainable 

development initiatives funded by international donors such as the World Bank, IFAD, 

JICA, and KfW, while ensuring transparency and efficiency in procurement practices.  

The detailed information’s regarding the position advertisement, notification, and the 

Terms of Reference (TOR) are made available in MBDA’s website: 

https://www.mbda.gov.in 

Last date and time of submission: 27th January 2025, Friday 

Sd/-             

       Executive Director 

Meghalaya Basin Development Authority  

https://www.mbda.gov.in/

